
 Parent-Student Lunches Are Back! 
We are excited to continue our new tradition at our school—
Parent-Student Lunches! Starting in September, we invite 
parents to join their child for lunch on Fridays. To make this 
special time more meaningful and manageable, we’ve organized 
these lunches by grade level.  

Here’s the schedule: 
§ 6th Grade:  September 
§ 5th Grade:  October 
§ 4th Grade: November 
§ 3rd Grade: January 
§ 2nd Grade: February 
§ 1st Grade: March 
§ Kindergarten/PreK: April 

By focusing on one grade level each month, we aim to create a 
more intimate and relaxed atmosphere for you and your child. 
This approach allows us to ensure that everyone has ample space 
and time to enjoy their lunch together, without the rush or 
crowding that might occur if we invited all grade levels at once. 
It also gives each grade a special moment in the spotlight, 
making your lunch date with your child truly memorable. 

We believe these lunches will strengthen the bond between 
home and school, giving you a glimpse into your child’s daily 
environment and an opportunity to engage with their peers and 
teachers. 

We look forward to seeing you at these special events and 
creating lasting memories with you and your child! 



 


